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Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Week beginning Monday, June 12th - Adjustment to the NSB Uniform Policy until the 

End of Term 

 

Due to the significant heat forecast over the duration of next week and beyond, there will be an 

adjustment to the Uniform Policy which is line with action taken last year during Term 6. This 

adjustment will remain until the end of term due to the general hot weather at this time of year. 

Students in Years 7-10 have been informed in registration today and Year 11/12/13 students are 

being informed by student email. 

 

Blazers / Jackets 

The expectation of wearing a blazer / jacket at all times when travelling to and from school and 

when moving around the school is relaxed for all students.  

 

Caps 

Students may wear caps (logos must be appropriate) outside at Break and Lunch and are 

encouraged to use sunscreen. Students have access to water throughout the day at school. 

 

Ties 

The expectation of wearing a tie at all times for students in Y7-11 and for male students in the 

Sixth Form is currently maintained but will be kept under review in line with predicted 

temperatures. Shirts must always be tucked in. 

 

Access to the Sports Hall Car Park   

 

From Wednesday, June 14th until September 1st there will be no access for cars to the NSB 

Access Road / Sports Hall Car Park due to building works. The Access Road will still be 

accessible to pedestrians. Parents / carers should not seek to use the Access Road - for example 

for dropping off / picking up students from the Sports Hall Car Park during this period. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
  

Richard Bernard 

Headmaster 

Northampton School for Boys 

 


